
From: Tim Burgess [Tim.Burgess@Seattle.Gov]
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2009 12:31 PM
To: Paananen, Ron
Subject: Re: Bill Signing Invite
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Hi Ron, 
Councilmember Burgess will be attending the bored tunnel signing ceremony at the Aquarium tomorrow at 
2pm.  He will also be attending reception that follows, so I will RSVP with Charles Knutson.  Many thanks. 
-Peter Aberg, Legislative Aide (684-8806) 


